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Thanks Shervin!
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On Thu, Mar 7, 2024 at 11:59 AM Rafizadeh, Shervin <522(1)(a)(ii)

HiSs47F

I’'ve looped in the Minister’s diary manager who is best placed to come back to you.

Cheers Shervin

s47F @google.com>
Thursday, 7 March 2024 12:07 PM

Rafizadeh, Shervin

Rowland Invitations; s22(1)(a)(i)

Re: Google meeting request [SEC=OFFICIAL]

Follow up
Completed

S47F

Director, Government Affairs & Public Policy, Australia and New Zealand

s47F @google.com
+61 (0S47F

Shervin Rafizadeh | $22(1)(a)(ii)

Chief of Staff

Office of the Minister for Communications, the Hon Michelle Rowland MP

@mo.communications.gov.au> wrote:
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FOI MO 24-294

From:S47F @google.com>
Sent: Thursday, 7 March 2024 11:56 AM

To: Rowland, Michelle (MP) <michelle.rowland.mp@aph.gov.au>
Cc: Rafizadeh, Shervin <822(1)(@)(ii) @MO.communications.gov.au>
Subject: Google meeting request

Dear Minister Rowland,

| hope this email finds you well. Our VP and Managing Director for Google Australia and New Zealand,
Mel Silva will be in Canberra from the afternoon of Tuesday 19 to Wednesday 20 March, and hopes you
may have availability to meet briefly.

We appreciate it is a busy sitting week, but should you have availability to meet, please could you let me
know what date and time would suit best?

I look forward to hearing from you.

Warm regards,

s47F

= SATF

Director, Government Affairs & Public Policy, Australia and New Zealand

S47F @google.com
+61 (0S47F

Disclaimer

This message has been issued by the Department of Infrastructure, Transport, Regional Development,
Communications and the Arts. The information transmitted is for the use of the intended recipient only and may
contain confidential and/or legally privileged material.

Any review, re-transmission, disclosure, dissemination or other use of, or taking of any action in reliance upon, this
information by persons or entities other than the intended recipient is prohibited and may result in severe
penalties.

If you have received this e-mail in error, please notify the Department on +61 (2) 6274 7111 and delete all copies of
this transmission together with any attachments.
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